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Page 2 of Minutes of the Regular Meeting of 
WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD, 
Held June 13, 1960 

A motion was made by Ray Meechum that we authorize the Airport Manager to 

sign a lease with the Weather Bureau on a basis of $1.62 a square foot. This motion 

seconded by Roe Saunders and carried. 

Carl Alstatt reported that all of the changes previously requested by the 

Board had been approved by the F. A. A., with the exception of the space required 

for the crash truck. It was also reported that Architect, Reddy and his mechanical 

and electrical engineer plan to have available, preliminary plans for the Airport 

Tower in the near future. A meeting to discuss these plans with the Architect was 

set up for June 30th at 1:30 P.M. 

City Manager, Joe Lacy discussed the sale of gasoline and gave figures which 

indicated that our revenue from gas sales was low in comparison with other Airports 

in the State of Colorado. A motion was made by Ray Meechum that the City Manager and 

the Airport Manager be authorized to continue their study in an effort to obtain 

additional information which would enable the Airport Board to set gasoline prices 

consistent with other Airports and also to determine if the Airport is receiving 

adequate returns from gasoline sales, and report back to the Board with their recomend-

ations. Motion seconded by Roe Saunders and carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 P.M. 

APPROVED: 
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